
 
 
 
November 1, 2021 
 
Ms. Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 

Re: Enbridge 2022 to 2027 Demand Side Management (“DSM”) Plan 
 EB-2021-0002 

 
I am writing on behalf of Environmental Defence to reply to the letter received from Enbridge 
today in response to our request of October 26, 2021 for a brief extension of the deadline to 
submit intervenor evidence. 
 
Enbridge raises concerns about the overall procedural schedule. However, Enbridge sought and 
was granted a two-week extension to file its revised application even though it was mechanical 
in nature. Enbridge also could have filed its DSM application earlier. Enbridge cannot now turn 
around and oppose intervenors seeking only a very brief extension to prepare evidence.  
 
If the schedule cannot be adjusted, Environmental Defence requests that Enbridge be directed to 
respond to the interrogatories of Environmental Defence by November 5, 2021. This would be 
10 days prior to the current deadline and would reflect the fact that Environmental Defence filed 
its interrogatories 10 days early. We note, however, that this would not address the request from 
BOMA for a modest extension of the deadline.  

 
Thank you for considering this request. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Kent Elson 
 
 
cc: Parties to the above proceeding 
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Advocacy 

Elson Advocacy  
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